
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 12/10/2021 9:29 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

12/10/2021 

MRS jJan Stokes 
175 Plateau RD 
Bilgola Plateau NSW 2107 

RE: DA2021/0955 - 37 Daly Street BILGOLA PLATEAU NSW 2107 

We have viewed the amended plans submitted for the proposed development at 37 Daly Street Bilgola 
Plateau and our only concern with this new proposal is the height o f  the roof at our boundary fence. 
Could this 700mm height above the original roof height be reduced? 

Yours faithfully 
Jan Stokes. 

MKNVVH 

2021/714705


